From: Mark Furnish

Sent: 19 August 2016 16:37

To: 'Amy Silverston'; 'Keith Northrop'

Cc: Kay, Samuel

Subject: RE: Mansfield Bowling Club appeal

Dear Amy and Keith,

Thank you for your emails, including the expressions of interests, with regard to Mansfield
Bowling Club appeal.

Having now reviewed the background relating to the application, including Sport England’s
previous representations/objections, Sport England’s position has not changed with regard
to the proposed development. In consequence, Sport England would not be submitting a
further representations at this stage and will be awaiting, with interest, for the Inspector’s
decision.

If you would like any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards
Mark Furnish
Planning Manager
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